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Builder Series Furnace Door Change 

 

IMPORTANT DATE 

 

Estimated First Production 

Date:  
June 1, 2022  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of simplifying our manufacturing processes and product lines for 

streamlined production, we are changing the builder-series door design on our 

S8B1 and S9B1 product families. Our current builder series furnaces will be 

transitioned to utilize the door design found on S8X1 and S9X1 furnace families, 

pictured below.  

This change will not impact unit model numbers, system ratings, furnace 

performance, or any other functional aspect of our builder series furnaces.  

Since this is a running change with no model number updates, no order line 

supersessions need to take place. Units with the new door design will arrive as old 

material is exhausted and new material is made available. Current production 

timelines place this transition as approximately June 1, 2022.  

FOR QUESTIONS: 

Kellie Lindenmoyer |  Product Manager |  Kellie.Lindenmoyer@tranetechnologies.com 
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Current S8B1 Future S8B1 

Current S9B1 Future S9B1 


